Ashton M (Mark)

From: Nathan Mclaughlan <Nathan.Mclaughlan@nature.scot>
Sent: 24 April 2020 15:50

To: Ashton M (Mark)

Cc: Simon Hindson

Subject: RE: Kirkan Wind Farm

Mark

Thank you for sending through the information from RSK. We are grateful that the applicant has noted
that with reference to Paragraph 1.7 of our July 2019 response we stated in error that the Ben Wyvis summit
was 5km from the proposal. This was mixed up with the figure for distance to the A835, and should have
read ‘the A835 is approximately 5km away and Ben Wyvis summit is approximately 13km away from the
proposal.” It should also be noted that our more recent 12 February 2020 response states, “This letter
supersedes the advice on WLAs within our letter of 2 July 2019; our advice on ‘Other landscape and visual
effects’ in para 2.1 of the Annex to that letter still stands.” We have no further comments to make on
other aspects of the correspondence.

Should you have any further questions please feel free to contact me.
Kind regards,

Nathan

Nathan McLaughlan | Operations Officer
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